
Dear Bidder,

Having expressed your interest (through site visit) in our tender for Relocation of Water and 

Sewerage Infrastructure along the Project Road Section I: Rironi – Magumu Flyover and Rironi – 

Mutarakwa, Tender No: LIWASCO/001/KENHA/2020/21, you are advised to visit LIWASECO website: 

www.limuruwater.go.ke for clarification/amendment/addendum for the tender as well as minutes 

for the mandatory site visit held on 19th March, 2021.

Note: The date of submission remains 30th March, 2021

Regards,

For: Managing Director

Limuru Water and Sewerage Company Ltd

www.limuruwater.go.ke

